
March 21, 2021 – Kindergarten Registration 
 
Hello, this is Chris Fritsch, Superintendent of the Pendleton School District. 
 
Kindergarten registration has begun for the 2021-2022 school year.  Students 
must be five years old on or before September 1st and provide a birth 
certificate and immunization record.  We ask parents to register their students 
in March and April so that we can plan accordingly for classes in the fall.  Visit 
our website for more information. 
 
We are the Pendleton School District, and together, we are committed to every 
student, every day! 


